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19 November 2012 
 
 
Dear Ms Peat 
 
At the meeting of the Public Petitions Committee on 30 October, the Committee requested 
details of the survey of local authorities that the Minister referred to in her evidence session. 
 
I have detailed below the outcome of that survey.  As the Minister advised the Committee, 
this is at March 2011. 
 
Results: responses to SG from 20 out of 32 local authorities (As at March 2011) 
 

Are you aware 
of the 
mosquito 

Are you aware 
of it being used 
in your area 

Has your local 
authority expressed a 
public view 

Have concerns been 
expressed to you 

20 = yes 3 = yes (+ 3 
historically) 
10 = no 
4 = no answer 

3 = yes 
7 = no 
10 = no answer 

1 = yes  
7 = no 
12 = no answer 

 
I hope that this is helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
JOHN BROWNLIE 
Policy Manager 


